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May 24, 2006 

Mr. Greg Gardiner 
St. Paul Travelers 
300 Windsor Street 
Hartford, CT 06120 

Re: Case No. 13711: Application of the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division for an Order 
Tempo Energy, Inc. to Plug One Well and Ordering Forfeiture of Applicable Financial 
Assurance in Event of Operator's Non-Compliance; Lea County, New Mexico 
Your File No. T0604097 

Dear Mr. Gardiner: 

As Travelers was advised by my letter of May 18, this application is now set for hearing on June 8. 

Responding to your letter of May 4,1 am enclosing copies of all documents contained in the our file for 
the subject well. 

In a phone conversation you mentioned a letter to Chris Williams of our Hobbs office dated in 2004. 
There is not copy of that letter in our well file. 

Should you have questions, please feel free to call the undersigned at (505)-476-3450. 

Very truly yours, 

David K. Brooks, 
Assistant General Counsel 

cc:. Chris Williams 
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